
 

 
July 15, 2005 
 

Relocation of Head Office 
 
We, DENKI KAGAKU KOGYO K.K., are pleased to inform you that the Head Office will be relocated to 
the following address on Aug. 8, 2005. 
According to the relocation, telephones and faxes will be renumbered at the same time. 
 
The Head Office will remain at the present address till Aug. 5, and its function will be followed at the new 
office from Aug. 8. 
We hope your correspondence directory will be revised in accordance with this information. 
 
Start of operations : August 8, 2005 
New address    : Nihonbashi Mitsui Tower, 
                 1-1, Nihonbashi-Muromachi 2-chome, 
                 Chuo-ku, Tokyo 103-8338, 
                 Japan 
                 Main telephone :+81-3-5290-5055 
                 Main facsimile : +81-3-5290-5059 
 
 
Please be informed that offices except the Head Office will remain at the present addresses until 
separately informed. 
 
 
 


